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Hot Chili Limited (ASX: HCH) – Trading Halt 
Description 

The securities of Hot Chili Limited (‘HCH’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of HCH, pending it releasing 
an announcement. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt until the earlier of the 
commencement of normal trading on Friday, 25 January 2019 or when the announcement is released to the 
market. 

Issued by 

Sandra Wutete 
Senior Adviser, Listings Compliance (Perth) 
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23 January 2019 
 
Mr James Rowe 
Manager, Listings (Perth) 
ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 
Level 40, Central Park 
152-158 St Georges Terrace 
PERTH  WA  6000 
 
By Email: tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au  

James.Rowe@asx.com.au 
daniel.nicholson@asx.com.au 
Madeleine.Green@asx.com.au 

 
 
Dear James, 
 
Hot Chili Limited – Request for Trading Halt 
 

Hot Chili Limited (ASX code: HCH) (Hot Chili) requests a trading halt on its securities effective Wednesday, 23rd 

January 2019.  The trading halt is requested pending announcements concerning a material acquisition. 

 

Hot Chili is not aware of any reason why a trading halt should not be granted.   

 

Hot Chili’s securities are to remain in trading halt until the earlier of the commencement of normal trading on 

Friday, 25th January 2019 or when the announcement is released to the market. 

 

Thank you in anticipation of your assistance and please contact us if you have any queries. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Christian Easterday 
Managing Director 
Hot Chili Limited 
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